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I would like to start out by saying that no, I do not live in Arkansas but I still consider it my home
and a home I plan to return to one day soon. In the 23 years I lived in Fayetteville The Ozarks and
the streams and rivers associated with it were my playground and it is devastating to see what could
be done to them. I've traveled many places across the country and the ozarks are a true gem that
needs to stay intact. While understanding that hog farming is a very large employer of people across
the buffalo watershed, I think they need to pursue other options. Please do not let them tamper with
our precious and often underappreciated beauty that truly makes "the natural state" "the natural
state"
 


